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October 29, 2020 

 

South Fork Families and Staff, 

Monday, November 2nd will be a remote learning day for all students.  There are a few reasons 

as to this move, but big picture, I feel it is in the districts best interest to do so.   

First, we already have Tuesday, November 3rd off for election day.  Taking Monday gives us four 

consecutive days of non-exposure following Halloween weekend.  This is valuable time when 

we start to discuss contact tracing.  It also may allow for the onset of new symptoms for any 

that may contract the virus.  It also gives us time to receive test results that are currently 

pending.     

Secondly, it gives us another day of practice if we would need to go full remote.  We have one 

trial day under our belt and I am sure there are ways to grow and improve on that day.  You, 

the parents and students completed surveys for us after the first day.  We have reviewed your 

comments, suggestions, and recommendations as how we can improve.  Hopefully this 

experience will be better than the first but not as good as the next.     

I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause for your family.  We are committed to 
providing your child and our staff with a safe and healthy environment. Thank you for your 
understanding and ongoing cooperation with our Covid-19 prevention policies and procedures 
as we work to help protect your children, your families, and our staff and their families. For any 
questions or concerns, please contact us at 217-237-4333. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Clark 
South Fork Superintendent 
 


